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Principal: Mrs Sarah McDowell

Email:  smcdowell587@c2kni.net
21st November 2023
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

The Primary 5, 6 and 7 children have been invited to sing at Santa Sunday on Sunday, 3rd December in Bright Community Hall. 
We would ask that the choir children arrive at the hall at 3.50pm - accompanied by an adult. The choir should be finished by 4.15pm however everyone is welcome to stay on and participate in the festivities arranged by the Bright Community Group. 

Children singing in the choir are encouraged to wear festive Christmas jumpers, Santa hats, jingle bells, Rudolf Ears, scarves etc….. (No uniforms on this day)
All children who attend this event will receive a special treat!!

Thank you for your co-operation.

Mrs McDowell

(Principal)


